

February 1, 2019

XX Name XX Address XX City, State Zip

## Dear Resident:

Please be advised that beginning on or about February 11, 2019, there will be a possibility that you may be temporarily and occasionally affected on your street due to the City of Jarrell's project to extend fire flow capability to the north part of the city. We will be extending the water line up a portion of 5<sup>th</sup> Street and then up Avenue C. The project is scheduled to be completed within 4 months. Please see the attached map for the exact location.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience; however, this project will enhance safety, and the streets will be repaired upon completion. If you have any concerns or questions, please give us a call at 512-746-4593 or email me at <a href="mailto:municlerk@cityofjarrell.com">municlerk@cityofjarrell.com</a>.

Thanks!

Dianne Peace, TRMC City of Jarrell

Dianne Peace

Municipal Clerk

